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TO: 
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MEMORANDUM 

ALL 2024 SFSP PARTICIPANTS 
ADE/OEC/HNU 
03/08/2024 

SUBJECT: 2024 SFSP APPLICATION FOR ALL ELIGIBLE INSTITUTIONS 

We are extremely excited about the new 2024 year! On January 14, 2024, applications for 
the 2024 Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) are now open to all qualifying institutions. 

Follow the Link to apply:   https://apps-oec.ade.arkansas.gov/ 

Please log into the SNP system and check the status of your application. If the status 
states “Approved/Amended,” you have completed the SFSP application process and you 
are ready to begin your 2024 Summer Food Program when school is officially not in 
session for Summer. If the status states “Pending Approval,” you must immediately 
contact your Application Coordinator to complete your application. If the status 
states “Pending Submission,” this means your application has not been submitted and 
therefore it has not been reviewed by the Application Coordinator. 

All online modules and program trainings must be completed prior to the application 
submission, and all required documents must be uploaded into the SNP system. It is best 
practice to have your training attendance date close to your submission date to avoid a denial 
of your application. If you plan to utilize the Commodities Program, you must notify your 
Application Coordinator immediately. 

Once your application has been completed in its entirety and submitted for review, within 30 
days you shall receive an approval or denial determination. Failure to complete and submit 
your application within 30 days from the open day of recertification will result in a denial 
determination. If you have questions or concerns regarding this MEMO, please do not 
hesitate to contact your Application Coordinator.  

Thank you for your attention to this very important matter. 
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Important Dates: 

� SFSP Schools Only Applications open to all eligible institutions January 14, 2024. 
� SFSP Applications open to all eligible institutions February 14, 2024. 
� SFSP Application soft deadline for your submitting the application is March 31, 2024 
� Request for Commodities must have a final approval for their application by April 30, 

2024. 
� Deadline for all applications to be submitted is April 30, 2024, by the end of the day. 

(11:59 p.m.) 

TIP:  Do not submit your application until you have met your application coordinator. 
This way we can save time and effort in ensuring that your application is complete 
and ready to be reviewed. 

Application Coordinators: 

Sandra West: 
Sandra.West@ade.arkansas.gov 

501-320-8969

Deborah Peyton: 
Deborah.Peyton@ade.arkansas.gov 

501-682-8869

Tkeyah Cokely: 
Tkeyah.Cokeley@ade.arkansas.gov 

501-534-4147

Danielle Henderson: 
Danielle.Henderson@ade.arkansas.gov  

501-303-4902

Perry Hunter: 
Perry.Hunter@ade.arkansas.gov 

501-320-8967

Katie Razer: 
Katherine.Razer@ade.arkansas.gov 

501-396-6156

It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and 
easy reference. A copy is also available in the resource library under 2024 Mass Alerts. 
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact your Application 
Coordinator at: 501-682-8869.
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